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CRYSTAL McMILLAN TOWNSHIP CLERK

DOURO DUMMER TOWNSHIP

RE - DALEVIEW ROAD
Dear Crystal,

As residents of Daleview Road for over 60 years we have enjoyed residing here, and had been proud to
call this street “home”. However, with the state of our road for the past years we have been very
disappointed and almost ashamed when friend and family member ask “Why is your road so bad?”
With all respect, what are you doing with our tax dollars? Our road is probably the worst maintained in
the Donwood area. In that regard we are strongly requesting that as Daleview Road is in the budget as
a project to be resurfaced that it be accomplished this year. We understand that the “Covid-19” may
make this more difficult, but please try to give us a top priority. We know that all the homeowners will
be happy to call our street “home” once more.

Thank you for your consideration.

Be safe and healthy

Ken and Lois
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